Press release: Colin Allar’s response
to the recent ofsted inspection of
Oakhill STC

Colin Allar’s, YJIB Chief Executive, response to the recent ofsted inspection
of Oakhill STC
Colin Allars, Chief Executive of the YJB said:

“The improvements Oakhill STC has made on academic achievement, resettlement
and staffing have been positively recognised by the inspection teams.

“It is clear, though, that more needs to be done to effectively address the
levels of violence and other concerns raised in this report.

“We are working with the provider to raise their performance so that the
expected standards of service and care are met fully.”

Note to editors

Read the report on the Ofsted website
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